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3/30/2010

Subject: Reference for William Azevedo

To whomsoever it may Concern,

I would like to take this opportunity to convey my pleasure in working with Bill
Azevedo for 7 years from 2002 - 2008 on all Edison State College Campuses in
South West Florida. He did many small budget "continuing contract" repair work
as well as larger remodel/renovation projects. He has completed over a 100
projects worth more than $15 million in 7 years.

At that time Mr. Azevedo worked as a eM under Edison's continuing contract and
was consistent in providing prompt, quality services for the college's various
construction projects. Many of these projects were under time and budget
constraints and there was concern about maintaining a schedule that would allow
the college to commence classes on time. The schedule that was provided made
clear the critical path required to complete the project on time. All the projects
were completed on time and within budget. Mr. Azevedo was also very helpful
during hurricane Charlie when urgent instant repairs were required to get the
campuses operational. He understands the needs of the owner and
accomplishes the tasks assigned on time.

In closing, Mr. Azevedo strives to deliver the highest quality projects and takes
pride in the work he does. Iwould highly recommend him for all of your
construction needs.

Sincerely,

¥N;k
Jyoti Naik, RA. ceo, LEED BD+C,
Facilities Planner/Building Official

8099 College Parkway SW P.O. Box 60210
Fort Myers. Florida 33906-6210

(239) 489-9271
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February 6, 2008

To Whom It MayConcern:

I have known Jeff Maddox of Maddox Construction for 8 years now. Most recently they were
selected for our annual services construction management contract with Florida Gulf Coast
University. In our initial year of the contract, they have done several projects such as Taco Bell,
Subway, Einstein's and Starbucks build-outs along with planning and installing a modular music
building, all of which were completed to our satisfaction. Most notably their ability to complete
this work while the campus is occupied with faculty, staff and students has been vital. They were
able to complete the above mentioned work without disruption of our everyday routines on
campus.

It is a pleasure working with this firm, as they are most cooperative in all phases of construction
from, planning, estimating and providing a high quality finished product. I look forward to long
lasting relationship with Maddox Construction at Florida Gulf Coast University and I highly
recommend them for any and all professional construction needs!

Sincerely,

-
Jim Hehl
Director of Physical Plant
Florida Gulf Coast University
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March 25,2008

Mr. Jeff Maddox
28016 Westbrook Drive
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Dear Jeff,

Greetings from Florida Gulf Coast University.

Just a brief note of thanks for all the good work you did at the Vester property this fall
and winter. The dedication of the Norm & Nancy Vester Marine and Environmental
Science Field Station was held in February and the property received wonderful reviews.

Please pass along our special thanks to all of your employees for dedicating their time
and effort to this important project. We are all quite pleased.

Many thanks.
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Sincerely,

J
Peter C. Lefferts, Ed.D.
Director of Advancement
Florida Gulf Coast University
Fort Myers, FL 33965

cc: Jim Hehl
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